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The INBO Newsletter n°22 was published

The International Office for Water provides the Permanent Technical Secretariat of International Network of Basin
Organizations (INBO).

The newsletter n°22 of May 2014 has been published. It is directly accessible on the INBO website by clicking the
link below.

•  www.inbo-news.org/pub/INBO-22/

•  View archives of INBO Newsletter

The main subject is the 7th World Water Forum. It will take place in Daegu-Gyeongju from 13 to 17 April 2015 at
the invitation of the South Korean Government and the World Water Council.

The International Network of Basin Organizations, which already actively participated in the six previous Forums,
calls its Members and Observers to get mobilized and go to Daegu to present their solutions, to exchange and
discuss in order to develop and improve basin management and transboundary cooperation in the world.
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